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30th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you and your family are well and staying safe. Under normal circumstances 
we would be holding a transition morning this week where the children would spend 
the morning with their teacher for next academic year. Due to the current situation 
we will not be able to carry out any transition activities with the children until we 
return to school in September. At this point in time, we are planning for the return of 
all children on September 3rd. We are awaiting guidance from the government, which 
we expect on the 3rd July, as to how school will be organised in September. 
In the meantime, before I can update you with further information, please find the 
details of your child’s class and teaching staff for next year. 
 

Year group/class 
2019 - 2020 

Year group/class 
2020 - 2021 

Teaching staff 
2020 - 2021 

Class room 

Reception Year 1 Mrs Parkes 
Mrs Scope 

To be advised 
when we have 
detail about how 
school should be 
organised and any 
measures we will 
have to put in 
place. 

Year 1 Year 2 Mrs Heathcote 
Mrs Cross 

Year 2 Year 3 Mrs Paterson 
Miss Fogg 
Mrs Russell 

Year 3 Mrs 
Paterson  

Year 4 Miss 
Grimsey  

Miss Grimsey 
Mrs Waring 

Year 3 Miss 
Grimsdell 

Year 4 Miss 
Grimsdell 

Miss Grimsdell 
Mrs Whyman 
Mrs Taberner 

Year 4  Year 5 Miss McBride 
Mrs Keeling 
Mrs Dunne 
Mrs Slinn 

Year 5 Year 6 Mr Mackinnon 
Mrs Hansford 

  

Regards, 
 
Mark Whyman 
Headteacher 
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